
From: Bade, Rabindra@DOT <Rabindra.Bade@dot.ca.gov>  
Sent: Friday, January 8, 2021 10:09 AM 
To: Rongsheng Luo <LUO@scag.ca.gov> 
Cc: Aurasteh, Reza R@DOT <reza.aurasteh@dot.ca.gov> 
Subject: inofrmation_ORA001103 (EA 0Q970) Post mile added for landscape and safety  
 
Hi Rongsheng, 
I would like to inform SCAG that, the project ORA 001103 (EA 12-0Q970) has changes in the post mile. The 

changes in the postmile is mainly for landscape and safety work. There is no changes in the design concept 
and scope of the work except the postmile changes.  No lane work was added in the new added post 
mile. Following are the changes in the post mile.  
 
Originally TCWG determined non POAQC 

1) PM: 12-ORA-405 PM 0/11.4 
 
Changes in the post miles (PM) 

1) 12-ORA-405 PM 0/11.4 (no changes in the previous lane addition work and post miles) 
2) 12-ORA-SR 133 (I-405/SR133 junction area)  R7.8 to R8.6: (new PM; the work includes Erosion 

control enhancement planting and irrigation work, slope protection, the proper roadside 
maintenance safety features including maintenance vehicle access road and pullout. No lane 
addition work) 

3) 12-ORA- 55 (I-405/SR55 junction area) - R5.5 to R6.4 (new PM; the work includes landscape 
irrigation and planting) 

 
This project ORA 001103 (EA 12-0Q970) was determined as non POAQC in December 2020. 
 
Let me know if you have any question. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Rabindra Bade 
Transportation Engineer 
Environmental Engineering 
Caltrans, D-12 
(657) 328-6573 
 


